
Week beginning Monday 19th October 2020 

Sycamore  
We have had a fabulous first half term and wish you all a lovely half term break 

 
 

 

Book of the week: 
We’re Going on a 

Pumpkin Hunt 
 

 
 

 

 

Familiar story of the 
week: 

Goldilocks and The 
Three Bears 

 

 

Rhyme of the week: 
 

Five Little Pumpkins 
 

 
 

 

Sound of the week: 

Pp 

 

Number of the week: 

4 four 

 
 

Sign of the week: 

no 

 
 

Indoor learning: 
• investigating pumpkins 

• developing our fine motor skills using 
tools such as hammers and scissors 

• sorting objects beginning with the 
sounds we have learned s/a/t/p 

  
 

Outdoor learning: 

• developing our co-ordination and 
balancing skills 

• being imaginative - making potions 
and mixtures in the mud kitchen 

• counting conkers and looking for 
numbered leaves 

        
 

We are here to help. If you have any questions or concerns please telephone the office. 
Sam and Ann 


